
SCHOOL NEWS - 4th November 2022

Value of the month

Resilience

Shoe Box Appeal

Thank you to all of our generous families that have

put together some essential items for those not as

fortunate as us. The Shoebox Appeal has been

running since 1992 and has delivered smiles to

thousands of people in Eastern Europe over the

years. In fact, they have sent in total over

1,000,000 shoeboxes to hundreds of different

locations!

Remembrance Service

Please join us on Sunday 13th November at 10.45am at

the war memorial for a short service to remember

those fallen. Last year was lovely with so many children

representing the school and paying their respect by

placing a wreath at this special site on behalf of

Hazelbury Bryan Primary School. If you are available

you are more than welcome, children are encouraged to

wear their school uniform if at all possible.

Achievements

Learners of the week:

Barn Owls: Lenny for wonderful involvement during Forest School this week

Owls: Sophie for a beautiful firework picture

Kestrels: Rollo for super speedy phonics

Hawks: Catherine S for a positive attitude to her learning

Eagles: Catherine H for working hard in all subjects this week

Other achievements:

Leo has successfully passed his level 2 in swimming - great swimming Leo.

During half term Tabitha C and Claudia went to the Pony Club awards evening. They were the winner and

runner up for the 'Endeavour Award'. Their instructor said they always tried their best with determination

and smiles on their faces even when things weren't going their way.

Well done to Rosie who worked with a production company over the summer holidays to create her very own

film ‘The Orangutan’. Hazelbury’s very own film director in the making!

So many talents here at Hazelbury Bryan Primary School, please share any celebrations with us each Friday.



Class messages:

Owls: PE on a Friday

Kestrels: PE on a Wednesday

Hawks: PE on Thursday

Eagles: PE on a Tuesday

Reception to Year 6 Whole School games every Friday.

Forest School this half term: Barn Owls, Owls and Hawks.

PTFA events

Thank you to Anna and Julia for organising our Halloween Disco before the end half term. A huge thank you to

all those that supported this event on the day too.

Our Jumble Sale was a huge success on Saturday, raising an estimated £300 to date. A special thank you to

Julie and Kathleen for putting this together as well as Anna, Jayne, Kirsty, David, Sarah, Kelly, Emma and

Belinda for helping to set up and on the day. Following on from the Jumble Sale the Bag2School collection

raised £40.00.

Children’s brand new Christmas PJs (ages between 8 and 12) are available from the school office. at £3 a pair.

These were left over from the Jumble Sale.

Support is needed in order for future events to take place. We ideally need to fulfil the position of

Chair and Treasurer. If you can help please contact one of our PTFA members or the school office.

Subsequently,  we have had to cancel our Christmas Fayre. However, our dedicated team has lots in store to

make the festive period an enjoyable experience  for our children.

Reception to Year 6, are invited to watch Sleeping Beauty in the Weymouth Pavilion on Thursday 15 December.

This will be fully funded due to money raised so far. Our PTFA usually pay for the coach only but have kindly

offered to subsidise the whole trip on this occasion.  If you can foresee a reason why your child will not be

able to attend please let me know asap so no tickets go to waste. If your child chooses not to go for any

reason, they will be expected to attend school as normal.

We will be holding a Festive Arts and Crafts day within school, on 5th December, where all children will make a

Christmas item to come home. We will also be making  Christmas cakes together.

We will hold a non-uniform day on Friday 2nd December where we would appreciate any donations to

contribute to a Christmas Hamper. Suitable items include bottles, toiletries, sweets and goods.  Raffle tickets

will be on sale from Monday 5th December.

Further details to follow in relation to Christmas activities.

Once again, I would like to thank our PTFA for all of their hard work in order to support our children and their

journey at Hazelbury Bryan Primary School.



Class: Week beginning: 31 October 2022

Owls 100% - WELL DONE OWLS

Kestrels 97.9%

Hawks 98.8%

Eagles 99%

Dates for your diary:

Wednesday 9 November - Whole School Flu Immunisation

Sunday 13 November 10.45am - Remembrance Service at the war memorial

Monday 14 November - Wear odd socks to school for Anti Bullying week

16 - 18 November - Year 5 Residential at Leeson House

Friday 18 November - Children in Need fun day

Friday 18 November - Anti Bullying assembly for parents 2.30pm

Thursday 24 November - Family Link Worker, Sandie Brown, available for support for families 9.00am -

12.00pm

Friday 25 November - Church Thanksgiving Service 9.15am, all welcome

Tuesday 29 November - Year 6 Height and Weight Check

Friday 2 December - Non-Uniform day for Raffle donations

Monday 5 December - Christingle and Carol Service in Church 2.30pm, all welcome

Monday 5 December - Art and Crafts Day for the whole school. PTFA event.

Tuesday 6 December - Christmas Nativity Dress Rehearsal for school and grandparents 2.00pm

Wednesday 7 December - KS1 & EYFS Christmas Nativity for parents 4.00pm

Thursday 8 December - Christmas Jumper Day

Friday 9 December -  KS1 & EYFS Christmas Nativity for parents 9.30am

Wednesday 14 December - LFL Christmas Lunch (all orders need to be made by Wednesday 7 December)

Wednesday 14 December - Open afternoon 1.30pm

Wednesday 14 December - Parents’ evening 3.15pm

Friday 16 December - Last day of the autumn term

Have a lovely weekend. Please stay safe if you are near any firework displays.

Mrs Waring and all staff at Hazelbury Bryan Primary School.


